DID YOU KNOW?

Jan and Patti’s Weekly “DID YOU KNOW!!”

Did you know that the Painting Project Committee is having a Wine and Cheese Party? On
December 8™ at 5:00pm in the Clubhouse. At the party the color boards will be displayed in the
Clubhouse for your review and at that time you can make your color selection. If you are unable

to attend the party or prefer to vote via email, go to colorlasolanahoa@gmail.com. Please try and
attend, it will be a “colorful” event.

Did you know that it’s time to decorate for Christmas? Just a reminder the Window and Patio
Decorating Contest will soon be upon us. So let’s get those windows and patios decorated!
Entry forms for the contest are available in the office. Come get your entry form today!!

Did you know that a Board Chat is coming soon? November 30™ at 7:00pm in the Clubhouse.
See you there!

Did you know that the Office is temporarily closed on Tuesdays and Thursdays? On Tuesdays
and Thursdays due to Debbie’s absence as she is on medical leave. Coffee will still be served
thanks to Mike on those days.

Did you know that when the Office is closed Mike Donovan is at your assistance? If you need

anything you may call Mike directly at 623-204-6455. Mike is on call 24/7 for any maintenance
needs. Your Board Members are also a phone call away.

Did you know that Patti is very THANKFUL to all of you? Patti deeply appreciates all of you
for working around the closure of the Office for two days a week. Patti knows it’s an
adjustment; however, hopefully soon we will be back to 5 days a week. Leave a message, send

an email, or leave what you need on the clipboard at the Office door. You will be top priority the
next working day. Again Thank You!!!



Did you know that there are still white landscaping flags throughout the community? New
plants are scheduled to be planted there soon. Due to the extreme heat this summer 49 plants
were lost. Majority of these plants are under warranty by Carescape.

Did you know that Harold Enslen and Ole Borgen are back working with Mike to keep our
community in great shape? Harold and Ole are our very own owners in Building 6. They have
been volunteering the last couple of years helping Mike to do many projects around the

community. So when you see another cart around the property it will be Harold and Ole. If you
see them THANK THEM for volunteering.

Did you know that personal items which you no longer wanted can not be placed in the
Clubhouse? If you have items you no longer need the Clubhouse is not the place to put
unwanted items on the table for FREE. You can post items in the mailroom glass display kit or
donate it to St. Vincent’s or another donation place of your chosing. NOT THE CLUBHOUSE.

Did you know that if you have something for Did You Know you can let the Office know? If
you feel something would be informative to the community let Patti know.

That’s all for now, look for the next “DID YOU KNOW”!




